Cabinet du
Premier ministre

Office of the
Prime Minister

Ottawa, Canada K1A 0A2

March 30, 2004

Mr. Kevin Jones

Vice President

Ontario Centre for Environmental Technology Advancement
2nd Floor

63 Polson Street

Toronto, Ontario

MS5A 1A4

Dear Mr. Jones:

On behalf of the Right Honourable Paul Martin, I would like to
acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of March 10 regarding the National
Brownfield Redevelopment Strategy.

Please be assured that the measures you propose, on behalf of the Ontario
Centre for Environmental Technology Advancement, have been carefully reviewed. I
have taken the liberty of forwarding copies of your correspondence to the Honourable
Ralph Goodale, Minister of Finance, and the Honourable David Anderson, Minister of
the Environment, so that, they too, may be made aware of your comments. I am certain
that the Ministers will wish to give your views every consideration.

Thank you for writing to the Prime Minister.

Yours sincerely,

M. Bredeson
Executive Correspondence Officer
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Office of the Minister 4 Wiy 2y Cabinet du ministre
of Finance %)  des Finances

Ottawa, Canada K1A 0G5

Mr. Kevin Jones

Vice-President

Ontario Centre for Environmental Technology Advancement
63 Poison Street

2nd Floor

Toronto, ON MS5SA 1A4

Dear Mr. Jones:

On behalf of the Minister of Finance, the Honourable Ralph Goodale, I wish to
acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of March 10, 2004 which was
referred by the Office of the Prime Minister, the Right Honourable Paul Martin.

Please be assured that your correspondence will be brought to the Minister’s
attention as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

N N

Marten Burns
Policy Advisor
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Cabinet du ministre
des Finances

Office of the Minister
of Finance

Ottawa, Canada K1A 0G5

MAR 26 2004

Mr. Jevin Jones

Vice President

Ontario Centre for Environmental
Technology Advancement

63 Polson Street

2nd Floor

Toronto, ON MS5A 1A4

Dear Mr. Jones:

On behalf of the Minister of Finance, the Honourable Ralph Goodale, I wish to
acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of March 10, 2004.

Please be assured that your correspondence will be brought to the Minister’s
attention as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Bill Varvaris
Senior Policy Advisor
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